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Government of Punjab
Recruitment Notice Reference No. 666

To fill the post of OsSD (Litigation) in PHSC, applications were called through
interview was fixed for 28.3.2024. The

Advertisement dated 12.03.2024 and
applications were received from the candidates in this office. However since the modal

code of conduct came into effect on 16.03.2024 due General Elections of Lok Sabha

and interview was postponed.

Since the Modal code of conduct has been over. Now, the interview will be
in the Committee Room O/o Managing Director,

held on 12-08-24 at 10 a.m.
PHSC, Punjab School Education Board Building, E block, 2nd Floor, Phase 8,
SAS Nagar.
Note: Any corrigendum to the recruitment notice shall be published on PHSC website
(\W
DIRECTOR, P@‘C

www.phsc.punjab.gov.in.
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